
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sports Day – Friday 3 September 2021 
 
I am writing to confirm plans for Sports Day which is taking place on Friday 3 September 2021. 
 
All students should arrive at the Tonbridge Campus by 8.35am, ready to register in their form rooms 
at 8.45am. Sevenoaks students should make their way to the Sports Hall, where they will be directed 
to their registration point.  
 
Events will start at 9.15am. Please find attached a detailed programme of the day. Students will be 
dismissed by the end of the normal school day in order to get their transport home. As well as the 
Sports Day events, there will be some optional extras such as inflatables (£1 a turn) and a variety of 
food and drink stalls. If your child would like to make use of these, they will need to bring a small 
amount of cash on the day.  The food stalls will be accepting card payments.  Pupil premium students 
are entitled to a lunch of their choice and should collect a voucher from their form tutor at the start of 
the day. 
 
Your child should come to school dressed in appropriate clothing for taking part in physical activity 
– they are encouraged to wear something in their house colour: 
 
Africa - Red 
America – Purple 
Antarctica - Orange 
Asia - Green 
Australasia - Yellow 
Europe - Blue 
 
Students will be spending the whole day outside so should bring plenty of water and sun cream (or 
a waterproof jacket!). Please make sure they also come prepared with any medication they may 
need, such as asthma inhalers.  
 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to any parents or carers who would like to join us for the 
day. If you would like to attend, please sign up on Eventbrite using the following link:  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sports-day-tickets-163853224405. Please bring the ticket with you so 
that we can scan it as you arrive. You are welcome to join us on the school field from 9.15am. Please 
enter using the gate by the bus layby.  
 
Please note, there will not be any parking on site and we encourage the use of public transport where 
possible or the car parks in town. If you require accessible parking, please email 
school@wealdgs.org before the day of the event and we will arrange this for you. Seating will be 
limited on the day so please bring a picnic blanket or chair.   
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We are asking all staff and students to complete a lateral flow test on Thursday 2 September. It 
would be appreciated if all spectators could do the same.  
 
Our new Year 7 students will be given more information on Thursday 2 September and will be able 
to sign up for events on this day.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in September. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs R Northcote 
Head of PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


